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From: MacLean, Alex 

Sent: Thursday, June 07, 2012 6:00 PM 

To: Spaulding, Jeb 

CC: Lofy, Bill 

Subject: Vermont Veterans Home  

 
 
Jeb -  
  
Sorry to bug you while you are away but we met with the Vermont Workers Center yesterday and they 
raised concerns with the adequacy of care at the Vermont Veterans Home.  Have you heard about 
this?  Do you have any idea where I should start if you have not...?  Looks like the Workers Center and 
the VSEA are starting to mobilize.  
  
A 
  
  
  
Alexandra MacLean 
Secretary of Civil and Military Affairs 
1-802-272-0443 


